
From:  Susan Hunter <Susan.Hunter@housinghumanright.org>

Sent time:  05/03/2019 03:56:52 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Interested party for ENV-2018-2116-EIR/ Millennium
 

Thank you.

From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2019 3:15:35 PM
To: Susan Hunter
Subject: Re: Interested party for ENV‐2018‐2116‐EIR/ Millennium
 
Hi Susan,

Thank you for your email. I have added you to the Interested Parties List for the above-referenced project. Please be advised that
the Project Name "Millennium" is associated with the prior approvals at this Project Site. The current Project Name is "Hollywood
Center Project".

Best,

On Fri, May 3, 2019 at 3:05 PM Susan Hunter <Susan.Hunter@housinghumanright.org> wrote:
Hi Mindy,
If I am not already listed as an interested party, can you please add me to this file?
Thank you,
Susan Hunter

-- 
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